The feedback process of the curriculum by Faculty

The faculty members of individual departments meet and share the experience of delivering the content of the courses handled by them.

Regular department meetings provide a platform for these discussions.

The departments hold pre-board meetings for the faculty to elaborately discuss the syllabus for improvements and inclusions of the latest developments in their field.

These suggestions are taken up in the Board of studies meeting held every year for discussion of the syllabus; the suggestions are then ratified at the Academic Council.

The faculty also discuss the relevance and upgradation of the course content with academic contemporaries when they visit the college on various occasions